
Katherine Rhoda
Hiram
LD 958
Dear Judiciary Committee Members,
My name is Katherine Rhoda. I am a resident of Hiram, Maine. I’m writing to ask 
your support, please, for LD 958, An Act to Prohibit Eminent Domain on Tribal 
Lands.
There is no good reason to exclude the federally recognized tribes of Maine from the 
same protection again eminent domain that virtually every other such tribe in the 
nation already has. This bill would restore fairness and respect the sovereignty of the 
Wabanaki Nations. That is the very least they deserve. 
Thank you for your time, your attention, and your public service!
Sincerely,
Katherine Rhoda
PO Box 58
Hiram, ME 04041


